The Pavilion is open for hire.

Family gathering – a children's party – a hobby or interest group

Our community building - the Pavilion, has now reopened and is available for one-off and regular hires. If you would like to hold an event here, be it a family gathering, a children's party, or a hobby or interest group meeting, please consider using the Pavilion. You can contact us for further details by using any of the contact details printed on the front page of this newsletter.



The Pavilion's room has a capacity of up to 20 people, or up to 12 if the 2 mtr COVID social distancing measures are in place.

The tables are set out for social distancing, at the moment, but you can rearrange them to suit your event.

There is a kitchen on site which can be used to prepare hot and cold beverages but unfortunately, it can't be used to prepare food under current COVID restrictions.

The hire charges can be found below:

Main Room	Local / Charity	Main Room	Business
Hourly Rate	£10	Hourly Rate	£25
Half Day	£20	Half Day	£50
Full Day	£35	Full Day	£75

Please note, alcoholic beverages are not permitted on the premises.

BEGINNERS WELSH LESSONS

This is a very tentative first enquiry to gauge the level of interest; who would be keen to sign up for a beginner's course in learning Welsh? There needs to be a certain amount of interest before it will be considered by those supplying the course. Obviously, there are no details as yet, of when this would be, or what kind of course they would provide, but we hope that it would be in the village.

There has already been a good response on the Dolwyddelan Facebook page, but please register *your* interest by contacting Paul on 01690 750 519 (please leave a message) or by email padonnelly58@yahoo.com